
From:                                         Mauricio Bejarano  
Sent:                                           Tuesday, September 02, 2014 3:09 PM 
To:                                               'Jay H Murland' 
Subject:                                     Results from OFM-500 bioremediation 
  
Hi Jay, 
  
Hope you had a nice long Labor Day weekend. 
  
I wanted to share with you some of the results we got from the bioremediation project we had with a 
national port authority. 
  
We used OFM-500 diluted in 1:15 parts of water, and results were incredible. There are minor areas 
where there is still work to do, but overall most of the contamination layer was removed. 
  

 
  



 
  

 
  
  
 



 
  
 
 
Notice the difference between the area where we applied the OFM and where we don’t applied it. 
  
 
 
 

 
  
Kind regards, 
-Mauricio 
 


